
Welcome to Term 3 2019 Year 3-6 Team  

Welcome to another exciting term!  We have had a great 2 terms already with lots of  

fabulous learning and many highlights. Term 3 is going to be a busy term with Year 5/6 

trips to the Maritime Museum, Cross Country, Kia Kaha and the Year 3-6 Production. 

Most classes use Class Dojo to keep you up-to-date with events and to send class  

notices, so keep an eye out for these. 

 

 

Homework this year will be online for those 

who have internet access at home and/or 

in homework books -  practising basic 

facts and place value knowledge, 

practising spelling and reading, either with 

a book from school or from home- as 

determined by the teachers.  

 

 

Assembly: 

Assembly for the Year 3-6 team will be held every 

second Friday at 10.50am in weeks 2,4,6,8 and 10 

Parents are always welcome to join us for this time of 

sharing in the hall. Please also check our school 

fortnightly newsletter for any changes to Assembly 

times. 

Library: 

Please encourage your children to bring their Library 

books back every week in a book bag. The students 

are allowed to borrow up to 3 books.  

Our Inquiry this term is:  

‘Entertain’ with the big idea 

being “There are different 

ways to tell a story.” This 

ties in with our Senior 

School Production which is 

called “ Kia Ora: This  

Country We Call Aotearoa.” 

Our production is on the 

nights of September 18th and 19th.  

We are also doing the Kia Kaha programme 

which consists of anti-bullying resources to help 

children learn and apply a range of safe  

practices that they can use to build and maintain 

successful relationships throughout their lives.  

 

Cross Country 

We will be training for cross country every 

Monday– Thursday Week 1-3 then the 

school cross country will be on Friday 9th 

August after morning tea. Children are  

encouraged to bring a change of clothes to 

run in and wear suitable footwear. 

Senior School Teachers: 
Year 5/6 
Room 2: Mrs Deanne Wotton – deannew@marlboroughprimary.school.nz  (Deputy Principal) 
Room 3-: Mrs Maria Kim –  mkim@marlboroughprimary.school.nz 
Room 4:  Mrs Lillian Beattie – lillianb@marlboroughprimary.school.nz 
Room 16 (Yr 4/5):  Ms Nicole Williamson – nicolew@marlboroughprimary.school.nz 

 
Year 3/4 
Room 1: Miss Rosie Bohling - rosieb@marlboroughprimary.school.nz 
Room 13: Mrs Jeanette McGrath—jeanettem@marlboroughprimary.school.nz 
Room 14: Mrs Pri Leathart—pril@marlboroughprimary.school.nz 
Room 15: Mrs Helen Martel—helenm@marlboroughprimary.school.nz  


